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Looking ahead to next term, here are some dates 
and school events for your diary; 
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Friday 7th October  2022

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy October Holidays 
As the term draws to a close, we wish to thank you all for your continued support of the 
school. From the many generous donations for our Harvest foodbank collection, to the 
ongoing work of Parent Council, to the day-to-day encouragment of your children’s learning. 
It is very much appreciated.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to introduce Jill Johnson who will be joining the Braco 
team after the October holidays. 

 
 
Halloween Party- Our School Halloween Party afternoon will take place on Monday 31st October 
2022. It shall be in the village hall during the school day and pupils are welcome to wear a costume to 
school if they wish.  
 
Parents Evening – Our parents evening will return to being in person this year. They are on Tuesday 
8th November (3.15 -5pm) and Wednesday 9th November (5-7pm) in your children’s classrooms. 
Nursery’s parents evening will be on the Tuesday only.  
 
Inset Days: Thursday 10th November and Friday 11th November  
 
Nativity – Lights, Camel, Action! - It's Strictly The Nativity! is on Wednesday 14th December at 
6.30pm in Braco Village Hall. This will be a P1/2/3 and nursery nativity and Christmas songs and 
entertainment from P4/5 and P6/7.  
 
Pantomine Trip – Our whole school trip to Perth Theatre to see Jack and the Beanstalk is on 
Tuesday 13th December during the school day.  
 
Braco Christmas Fair – On Sunday 4th December, kindly organised by Parent Council including 
santa dash, present hunt, christmas lights switch on, refreshments, stalls and entertainment.  
 

I hope you all enjoy the holidays and we look forward to welcoming the children back to 
Braco Primary School after the October Holidays, on Monday 24th October. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
Mrs Kirsty Binnie  
Acting Headteacher 

 
Mrs Jill Johnston 
Pupil Support Assistant 
Assistant 
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